SERVING THE COMMUNITY SINCE 1884
New Prague Fire
Department

505 5™ Ave. NW New Prague, MN 56071

Mayor and City Council,

With the retirements of 2 of our members in May and in June, we need to hire 2 more members.
After the application period, we reviewed 4 applications. Interviews and agility tests were held,
and I am recommending the hiring of Sam Eaton and Mathew Zweber. I feel both Sam and
Mathew will be great additions to our department. Mathew comes to us fully trained, as he was a
member of St. Johns Fire Department. Sam comes to us with a great work ethic, working in the
trades field.

Steve Rynda
Fire Chief



